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Friday 2nd December 2022 
 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 
We are now approaching Christmas and things are getting very busy! 
 
It was lovely to see so many of you on our Parents’/Carers’ evenings earlier this week. I’m sure that you must have 
all been very proud of your children’s hard work and progress. 
 
The Senior Choir is performing at Beverley Minster on Thursday 8th December at 2pm. Members of the public are 
warmly invited to attend, so even if your child is not a member of the Choir, you are very welcome to come along 
and hear their lovely singing! 
 
Our Christmas performances are on the final week of term. 
Just to remind you, our arrangements are as follows: 
 
EYFS Nativity – Tuesday 13th December 10am 
Y5/6 Christmas Play – Tuesday 13th December 6.30pm 
Key Stage 1 Nativity – Wednesday 14th December 10am 
Y3/4 Carol Concert – Wednesday 14th December 6.30pm 
 
Tickets are free and next week every child will bring home two tickets for their families. If you do not require 
these, you may consider asking other parents and carers if they would like your spares! We cannot release any 
more from the office, as fire regulations mean that we can only accommodate a certain number of people in the hall 
per performance. 
 
Thank you once again for all of your support during this very busy term. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mr. L. A. Myers 
Head Teacher 
 
 
 


